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We are working on scheduling the first meeting of the first eight members of the ICRC. I will let you know once we have a 
meeting time. Also, feel free to send me a written communication, and I will forward it to the members.  

  

I hope you are healthy during this coronavirus COVID-19.  

  

Best, 
Matt Dugan  

  

From:   
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 1:37 PM 
To: Dugan, Matthew <Matthew.Dugan@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Re: NEW ICRC Question 

  

Matt -  

  

As mentioned, I would like to communicate with the first 8 either in a public meeting or through an authorized 
correspondence.  Thanks and good luck.   

  

TJ 

  

p.s. Now that I am not a commissioner, I'd be happy to assist you when needed. 

  

On Friday, January 29, 2021, 01:14:22 PM CST, Thompson, Kelsey <kelsey.thompson@austintexas.gov> wrote:  

  

  

Hi TJ, 

  

Great to hear from you. Matt Dugan is the City liaison for the ICRC, and he would be a great person for you to reach out 
to about getting in contact with the commission. I’ve copied him on this email. 

  

Please let me know if you need anything else.  
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Thanks,  

  

Kelsey Thompson (she/her), CIA, CGAP 

Senior Auditor | Office of the City Auditor 

  

Please do not release this email to persons outside the City of Austin without first discussing with the Office of 
the City Auditor. This communication may be classified as an audit working paper of the City of Austin’s Office of the City 
Auditor, and contains information which may be confidential, privileged, or otherwise excepted from disclosure under 
§552.116 of the Texas Government Code. If you have questions, please contact our office (512-974-2805) or the Law 
department (512-974-1355) for guidance. 

  

From:   
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 12:28 PM 
To: Thompson, Kelsey <Kelsey.Thompson@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: NEW ICRC Question 

  

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

Kelsey -  

  

Congratulations to you and your colleagues on a successful implementation of the next ICRC.  I was wondering if there 
will be a public meeting of the initial 8 members as I would like to testify.  If not is there a central contact address so I can 
send my "3 tips for success" :-) 

  

Thanks again 

  

TJ Costello 

  

FORMER Vice Chair - Austin Independent Redistricting Commission 

 

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking 
links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to 
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.  




